FFANZ 2014

The Fan Fund for Australia and New Zealand was created to strengthen the ties between Australia and New Zealand fandom.  FFANZ assists fans with travel to the Natcon of the other nation, and assists with as many of the attendant costs of travel as practical, as well as facilitating connections between fans.

This years FFANZ race is a westward bound one, facilitating travel by a New Zealand fan to the 53rd Australian National Science Fiction Convention, Continuum X, to be held in  Melbourne from the 6th - 9th of June 2014.  It is expected that after the trip the winner takes over as administrator of the fund, engage in fundraising for the fund, and that they promote links between the two fandom’s via a trip report or other means.


All members of Australian and New Zealand fandom are eligible to vote.  The voting process contributes to the fundraising, so in order to vote you must pay $5 (in either currency).  Please make all cheques payable to FFANZ.  If you wish to pay via direct deposit or Paypal, please make contact with the administrator, Jan Butterworth, via email  (jan.butterworth01@gmail.com).   Postal votes can be sent to FFANZ, 133a Clevedon Rd, Papakura 2110, New Zealand. Ballots may also be handed directly to any of the  Administrators  (Jan Butterworth, Stephen Litten, and Edwina Harvey).
Voting concludes Sunday the 4th of May, 2014.  
This year there is one candidate.  They have provided a statement to support their candidacy.
Dan Rabarts

I have been heavily involved in the local NZ and Australian speculative fiction fan and writing community over the past several years, having served two terms on the SpecFicNZ committee, and earning several SJV nominations over the past five years. I have attended the last two Au Contraire conventions held in Wellington, and in 2013 I helped organise several panels and workshops, hosted one panel, and read at the Regeneration book launch. I’ll be attending Conclave II, where I’ll be hosting at least one presentation. I was also involved in handling last year's Words on the Wind public SFFH reading events during NZ Book Month 2013.

I look forward to the chance to introduce Australian fans to much of the great work being done by Kiwis, and to bringing the energy of the Australian market back home as well. 
Nominated by Lee Murray (NZ) Paul Mannering (NZ), Geoff Brown (Aus).

You  may  also  choose  to vote  'Hold  over  funds'  if  you  think
  that  a  delegate  should  not  be selected   this  year  or  you  can  choose  to  'write  in'  in  the  name  of  another  candidate.

Voter's Name:    …………………………………………………………………………….....
Method  of  payment:


Cash


[    ]

Paypal

[    ]

Direct Deposit
[    ]

Cheque

[    ]

Please indicate  your  vote  by  placing  a  tick  in  the  box  indicating  your  preferred  choice or writing   in a  candidate's  name:
Dan Rabarts


[    ]

Hold over funds


[    ]

Write in candidate

[    ]  …………………………………………………………….
___________________________________________________________
